
09 May 2022

Dear Parent/ Carer

We are very keen to resume our out of classroom learning opportunities, now that Covid
restrictions have been lifted sufficiently. As part of their studies on the ‘Amazing Adaptations’
and ‘Living in WW2’ topics in Humanities, Year 6 will be taking part in some educational
experiences on the following dates:

● Monday 20 June 2022 - 6AB, 6LH and 6LJ - Geography visit to Kew Gardens, London,
● Friday 24 June 2022 - Year 6 Visit to Duxford Imperial War museum,
● Tuesday 28 June 2022 - Women of WW2 workshop at Edward Peake school,
● Thursday 30 June - 6JA, 6KD and 6LB - Geography visit to Kew Gardens, London.  

As well as enjoying fantastic enrichment activities in the museums and workshop, year 6 will
also have the opportunity to observe real life examples of themes discussed in lessons. 

Details of the individual Kew Gardens and Duxford visits will be shared closer to the time. I
would also like to invite any parents or carers who could volunteer a day or more to join us on
the Kew Gardens and Duxford visits to assist with the supervision of a small group. 

We kindly request a voluntary contribution of £20 per child to cover the hire of the coaches.
Payments can be made online through the school gateway or by cheque handed in to the school
office. Please make cheques payable to Edward Peake Middle School. All payments are due by
Friday 10 June 2022. Please note that if insufficient contributions are received the visits may be
cancelled.

Yours faithfully,

Mr M Duffy
Subject Leader Humanities


